

Vicuña Art Studio Newsletter

October - December 2019

www.vicunaARTstudio.com

Fall Issue

Busy, Bustle and Changes of this New Season

This season, Vicuña will be busy with two Art shows that we will be preparing for. There is the Inclusion Art Show in Vancouver and our Annual Winter Art Show. There is art to make, framing and mounting art, art cards, sending out invitations, and so much more to do before the shows. The lead up to the shows are always full of excitement and during the show there are so many visitors to meet and greet.

This season, there will be some changes, as always some people come and go. We have had a few of our Artists leave the studio and some new students have joined or will be joining this fall. We will have two new instructors join Vicuña Studio, expanding some of the programs and making more available.

In October, I will be leaving Vicuña as I am moving away. Dhanha Lee, who has been our instructor for a year now, will be taking the position of Director.

I want to take this opportunity to say goodbye and thank all of the artists of Vicuña Studio and Ridge Meadows Association for community Living for allowing me to be a part of the most unique and inspiring place. To the artists, you have enriched my life tremendously and will always be grateful to have been part of your artistic endeavors. I have watched you progress and blossom and more importantly, be recognized as an artist not just in RMACL but within your own community. I will miss you all!

Ilse Phillips, Director Dhanha Lee, Future Director

You Are Invited

Inclusion Art Show

October 10, 2019
10:30am - 8:30pm
Heritage Hall, Main Street
Vancouver, BC
www.inclusionartshow.com
150 Artists and 900 Artworks

Vicuna Studio

Annual Winter Art Show

Saturday, November 30th Sunday, December 1st 11:00am to 3:00pm Kingston Gallery 1 - 11494 Kingston Street

All new paintings & ceramics

The artists are eager to show off their recent works to you!

Gourmet Hot Chocolate served



Vicuña News

Welcome Kaitlyn and John

Kaitlyn Beugh is a new graduate of Emily Carr University of Art and Design receiving her Bachelor of Fine Arts and has been a Support Worker for the Vancouver School Board for the past seven years. We are very excited to have her become our newest instructor to the Studio.

John Gingrich is a new graduate from Adler University receiving a Master of Counselling Psychology in Art Therapy. He also has a Bachelor of Fine Arts from the Maryland Institute College of Art. He has facilitated many art projects for community programs and is eager to start new art program offerings connected with Vicuna Studio. We are very happy to have him join us.

Pianos on the Street

Karla Sarradet, Heather Sparrow and Dhanha Lee at the unveiling of the Piano to the City for "Pianos on the Street".





Tea-Ke Bar Social

Jessie Edginton and Tammy Roantree showing off Vicuña's Art to guests of the Tea-Ki Bar Social.





Owned and operated by Ridge Meadows
Association for Community Living

Ridge Meadows association for community living

Winter Art Cards

Our cards have been very popular, they are great as Christmas cards or any occasion cards.

Our annual Winter Art Cards will be available near the end of November. You can get them at RMACL head office or at our Winter Art Show.

Art on Display

We are grateful to have local businesses support us by allowing us to display our paintings in their establishment.

Mr. Lunch - Check our their new location at #5 - 20295 113B

Blenz Coffee - 22441 Dewdney Trunk Road

My Little Spa - 22382 119th Avenue

T's Once Upon a Tea Leaf - During their Annual Tea-Ki Bar Social fundraising event in August

Please visit our Website and follow us on Instagram to keep up with art in progress.

www.vicunaARTstudio.com Vicuna.art.studio

Thank you

Art Studio Tour committee for offering new opportunities in the community for our artists.

Roger Larmor for his continued support and encouragement to the artists of Vicuña Studio.

Susan Kerschbaum for publishing the Newsletter and mail outs, advertising, and much more.

Maria Daley for making the Art Cards for the art shows.

VICUÑA ART STUDIO AND GALLERY IS LOCATED AT: #1 - 11491 KINGSTON STREET, MAPLE RIDGE, BC V2X 0Y6 TELEPHONE: 604.465.7526

DIRECTOR: Dhanha Lee

EMAIL: vicuna@rmacl.org